
 
“If you’re proud of it, show it!” 

www.mid-statesantiquetractorshow.org 

 

2018-2019 Officers: President—Ashley Heitman, Vice-President—Clarence Scholl, Secretary—Andrew Kean, 

and Treasurer—Carol Boller 

 

2018-2019 Board of Directors:  Doug Jacobsen (4yrs), Rocco Buethe (3 yrs), Dave Scholl (2 yrs),  

Wendell Simonsen (1 yr) 

 

*********** 

 

Remember to renew your membership! 

 

*********** 

 

This year’s schedule: 

Cass County Fair Pull - August 10 @ 9am 

Harvest Pull - September 8 @ 12 noon
 

 

Meeting Minutes July 11, 2019 

The regular meeting of the Mid-States Antique Tractor and Engine Club was held on July 11, 2019, at the show grounds. 

There were 28 members present. The treasurer’s report was read and approved. 

 

Old Business 

The Plattsmouth pull was a hot one but we still had 53 hooks and was a good time! It sounds like the school will continue 

to let us use the new track.  

 

The connector cord for the sled needs replaced. It will be addressed. 

 

The show is in two weeks! A big thankyou to everyone who is helping to get the grounds ready!  

 

The oats are still green, but are turning! Sunday the 21
st
 is tentatively the date we will cut and bind the oats.  

 

The club will advertise in the Market Weekly, that is a free mailing the next week and the week of the show!  

 

The club will pay for the raffle tractor at the show. 

 

The club may do some radio advertising. As well we will look into other venues to advertise like on Pure Nebraska and 

the Car council book. 

 

 

 

http://www.mid-statesantiquetractorshow.org/


New Business 

Confirmation is in from our insurance for the show and the price is the same.  

 

After the show we will have the Cass County Pull, August 10
th
. The pull starts at 9AM. Rocco will be the point of contact 

because of the passing of Jerry Sheehan.  

 

The buttons are here if anyone needs one! 

 

Bob Drake has asked for more help with the sled. If you can lend a hand, reach out to anyone helping with the sled during 

the show or pulls!  

 

Doug Jacobson asked how we were doing on the selling of the tractor raffle tickets, and the answer was they are being 

sold very well! 

 

Mike Stapp said that he will do a Cassgram again for advertising the show! 

 

The Mini pullers are set to run on Sunday of the show! 

 

The club decided to not pursue a benefit pull for a gentleman who had approached asking for one for a condition. 

 

There is a lot of work yet to do before the show! Please come out and help if you can! There will be a list of things to do 

posted on the office window!  

 

First by Doug Jacobson and seconded by everyone to adjourn the meeting! Motion passed! 

 

Our next meeting is Thursday, August 8
th

 at 7 pm at the showgrounds!  

 

 

Respectfully submitted  

Andrew Kean 

Secretary 

 

Please check with Treasurer Carol Boller to see if your dues are current. 

 

2019 Membership Dues  

 

Name:________________________________________________ Family ($15)______  Single ($10)_______ 

 

Address:_______________________________________City:_________________State:_____ZIP:________ 

 

Phone:___________________Email:___________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please mail dues to Mid-States Antique Show, 12601 262nd Street, Ashland, NE 68003 
 

 

 


